
Provincial and Federal 

Consultation Alert 
 

Ontario 2020 Budget Consultations 
 

Ministry 

Ministry of Finance  

Consultation Deadline 

11 February 2020  

Summary 

The Ministry of Finance is holding public pre-budget consultations in advance of the 

2020 Ontario Budget.  

Proposed Form of Input 

Written submission.  

Rationale 

These consultations provide an opportunity for the City of Guelph to provide input 
into the development of the Budget that will guide Ontario’s finances and fiscal 
decision-making in the 2020/2021 provincial fiscal year. The City has an interest in 

advocating for a fiscal approach from the province conducive to the City’s financial 

wellbeing and continued growth.  

Lead 

Intergovernmental Services  

Link to Ministry Website 

https://www.ontario.ca/page/2020-budget-consultations 
 

Contact Information  

Intergovernmental Services 

Chief Administrative Office 

City Hall, 1 Carden Street, Guelph ON   N1H 3A1 

519-37-5602 

TTY: 519-826-9771 
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